September 18, 2017

Senior Recreation Council Meeting

Members Present: Janet Kryzaniak (Chair), Lane Lambert, Gloria Symonds (Secretary),

Paula Simpkins (Recreation Director), Marilyn Ceriello-Bresaw

Members Absent: Jon Hunt, Carole Cowan

Call to Order: Janet Kryzaniak called the meeting to order at 1:00pm.

Review and approval of last meeting minutes: On a motion from Marilyn, seconded by

Lane, the minutes were approved.

Old Business:

Cooking Demos are still in the works; there was a lot of good feedback from the
last Demo, and a lot of people are signed up for October.
Janet Kryzaniak will be the new co-chair of the Sr. Rec Council beginning in
October
Chair Yoga is going well; Friday sessions have been added
Regarding Slusser Senior Center door damage:
0 Neal Cass said it would not be possible to add a narrow wheelchair ramp
o ltis possible that the damage is more extensive than originally thought;
removing the door could reveal unseen damage
No further information on potential Corn Hole game.

New Business:

There are some tiles slipping up in the dining hall.

The Halloween lunch will be held on October 25th.

The SSC will be closed on Columbus Day.

The movie on October 27" is to be determined.

There are times when the Fire Department is unable to come in to do blood
pressure screenings; Paula will look into increasing blood pressure screenings to
Wednesdays when there will be more people to help out.

Cribbage players have suggested having a “Learn to Play Cribbage” session 1
hour before they begin playing.

There has been an increase in traffic at SSC because of new movers to the town.
SSC is in search of a volunteer for Line Dancing; the current volunteer is staying
through November.

SSC needs a new desk volunteer for Wednesday afternoons.

Other Business:

The next meeting will be on October 16.

Adjourn:

On a motion made by Lane, seconded by Gloria, the meeting adjourned at 1:38pm.
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